
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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January 2023

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 3RD JANUARY - WELCOME BACK EVERYONE!

The nursery reopens for the New Year.
FRIDAY 13TH JANUARY - FAMILY STAY AND PLAY! 

Bring the family for our first stay and play of the year and enjoy exploring your child’s 
room, please attend between 10-11am or 2-3pm. Book with a team leader.

FRIDAY 27TH JANUARY - MUSIC ROOM REVEAL! 
A section of our sensory room is being transformed into a new music area for all children 
to enjoy, if any parents would like to play a musical instrument for the children please let 

us know and come to the grand opening! 
MONDAY 13TH FEBRUARY - VALENTINE’S DISCO! 

More details to be revealed soon.
FRIDAY 17TH FEBRUARY - VALENTINE’S BAKE SALE

WHAT WE HAVE DONE:
Throughout December the whole nursery has enjoyed learning all about Winter as 
the season and weather has drastically changed! At Bury college we were lucky 
enough to have snow this December and the children have enjoyed exploring their 
senses and taking a lot of the indoor activities outside. Some of the little lambs had 
their first experience of snow at nursery and staff members created a snow sensory 
walk in the garden for the babies to explore!
In Duckling’s we focused on artic animals and learning all about their habitat’s by 
taking the small world outside. 
Farmer’s have learnt about the transformation of snow and how it can change 
texture when heat is added and enjoyed creating a snowman sensory tray with ice, 
snow and carrots! 
In December we have had lots of themed days and the children and staff have 
enjoyed attending nursery in their favourite fancy dress, pyjamas and amazing 
Christmas jumpers! Our Christmas stay and play was a great success, and it has 
been lovely to welcome so many parents back into the building once again.
Finally a massive thank you to everybody who attended our Christmas Fayre which 
was organised to help raise much needed funds for the RSPCA. The turn out was 
amazing and I think its fair to say that the children, staff and parents all had a great 
time! At the fair we raised over £300 which now means that our charity pot is now 
at over £850 since starting back in September! All of the staff at Bury college can’t 
thank everybody enough for their on-going support with this charity and we can’t 
wait to organise more fundraising events for the new year. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT:
Across the nursery we will be focusing on room transitions as some of the older 
babies and toddlers move up into their new rooms! 
In the baby room the little lamb’s will be focusing on music and heuristic play in 
the new year as-well as physically development as lots of the lamb’s are now 
achieving massive milestones by crawling for the first time and taking their first 
steps. 
In Duckling’s we have welcomed two new staff members into the team, Nicole 
and Ranee and our next focus will be ‘All about me’ as the children and staff 
learn all about one another.
 In Farmer’s the main focus will be school readiness and independence skills, 
the children will be also be focusing on their physical development as they build 
important fine and gross motor skills through baking, P.E sessions and 
lots of outdoor play/forest school! 


